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" July 1, 1981
DONALSON X-RAY ASSOCIATES, P.C.

UNITED STATES NUCLEAR
REGULATORY COMMISSION
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

609 E JCO
LAN 3 MICHIGAN 48910

INE (S17) 393 61%0

Attention: Eveiyn Matson

Re: Brinton C. Donalson, D.O.
License No. 21-15508-01
609 E. Jolly Rd.
Lansing, Mi. 48910

Dear Sirs:

This leccer is a follow-up regarding the safety inspection by

Ms. E. Matson, on February 24, 1981 and follow-up in the irterim
until todays phone call from Ms. Matson, to clear up the loose ends
in the compliance apparatus.

1a reference to my letter of May 22, 1981, items 1, 2 and 3 have
been satisfactorily dealt with.

Item 4 refers to the G-M surveys anu wipe tests conducted weekly.
These wi!l be nersonally reviewed with the teclinician monthly, on
or about the first of the month, by myself.

Item 5 refers to the quarterly linearity test K which will be reviewed
at the time of performance by mys-z1lf, with the technician.

Item 6 refers to the data required on our exposure records and I am
delighted to report that after a third letter to Landauer they are

at last providing all the required inforwaticn.

Since our last communication I have received a consultation from the
University of Michigan Consulting Group, w!.o have completed for me
the plotting on graph paper of my linearity test so that I feel at
this time I am in full compliance w:th the requirements previously
described. This letter an! the previous one of May 22, 1981 are
submitted under affirmation to that affect.

Very Truly Yours,

/0/5(«'/« //\éwéf’n /{éu
Brintui ¢. Donalson, D.O.

Tirenee Nn. 21-15508-01
8107200447 810701
NMS LIC30
21-15508~-01 PDR

BCD/kb UL 6 198



